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Founded July 6 , 2006                                                        Meetings are  2nd Tuesday of the month  

Council Chaplain:  Father Robert Jackson 330-825-9543 
 

 

GRAND KNIGHT 
Jeff Fry      

 330-334-0987 

jfry4@neo.rr.com 

 

DEP. GRAND 
KNIGHT 

Ed Grasso 

440-213-5168 

exwxman95@ 

hotmail.com 

 

CHANCELLOR 
Sean Kelly 

330-232-4939 

dj3shades@gmail.com 

 

 

FINANCIAL 
SECRETARY 
Bill Forshey 

330-825-9656 (H) 

330-607-2455 (C) 

Shey4@aol.com 

 

TREASURER 
Frank Obreza 

330-715-7794 

fobreza@yahoo.com 

 

 

RECORDER 
Dennis Jacobs 

330-336-8950 

dmjacobs_1@ 
hotmail.com 

 

 

ADVOCATE 
Mike Nichols    

330-285-8708 
 

 

WARDEN 
Charles LeGuillon 

330-335-2361 

 

 

GUARDS 
IN:      John Kelly    
           330-396-3181 

OUT:  Dick Linn  
       330-701-5268 

 

LECTURER 
Deacon Bob Youngblood 

234-678-5483 
 

TRUSTEES 

3YR:: Mike Noe             330-335-5304 

2YR:  Ralph Conrad      330-825-8631 

1YR:  Mike Breiding       330-825-2225 

 

Newsletter Editor :  Ralph Conrad, PGK   Send inquiries/comments to rfconrad@sbcglobal.net 
 

GRAND KNIGHT õS COMMENTS ð Jeff Fry   jfry4@neo.rr.com 

 
 

When I joined the Knights of Columbus in 2011, I decided that I needed to get more involved at 
Prince of Peace and promote philanthropic programs at church and in the community.  It proved to 
be a òleap of faithó because I didnõt really know any of the members well.  It took me a while to get to 
know peopleõs names and faces (I learned quickly that òBilló was the most popular name and that if I had to 
guessé..well you know!).  I slowly began to get involved in a few of the programs, but I seemed to be òout of the 
loopó pretty often.   
 
That was then.  Now, I am happily involved in nearly all of the councilõs activities.  The men who were active in the 
council seven years ago are still very active, but the council has changed.  Through the hard work of our officers and 
brother knights, new members have been welcomed and friendships have been forged.  We have discovered new 
amazing charities to support.  With record numbers of men attending business meetings and excellent support from 
officers and directors, Council 14111 has truly become a vibrant and family-centered organization that is focused on 
charity and fraternity.  If you are a brother knight and are looking for a reason to become active, talk to your brothers 
or their wives, and attend a meeting or event.  Trust me when I say that the council is an evolving group of catholic 
men and their families. 
 
 
 
 

Jeff Fry, GK 

mailto:rfconrad@sbcglobal.net
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MEETING MINUTES :  11/13/2018                                                   24  men in attendance                                                 

    
P Grand Knight    Jeff Fry   
E Chaplain    Fr. Bob Jackson      
P Deputy Grand Knight   Ed Grasso   
P Chancellor    Sean Kelly 
P Recorder   Dennis Jacobs     
P Financial Secretary   Bill Forshey  
P Treasurer   Frank Obreza  
P Lecturer    Deacon Bob  
P Advocate   Mike Nichols     
P Warden    Charles LeGuillon  
P Inside Guard   John Kelly  
P Outside Guard   Dick Linn 
P Trustee 3 yr    Mike Noe  
P Trustee 2 yr    Ralph Conrad   
E Trustee 1 yr    Mike Breiding  
  
OPENING CEREMONY   Members Present: 24 

¶ Call to Order at 7:03 pm.  Council recited opening prayer and Pledge of Allegiance (Opening Ode was 
not sung) 

 
CHAPLINôS REPORT ï Father Bob Jackson  (excused) 

¶ No Report ï Father Bob is out of town  
 

MINUTES FROM PREVIOUS MEETING  

¶ OCTOBER MEETING MINUTES had been published in the Newsletter 

¶ Deacon Youngblood asked objected to the wording in last monthôs Minutes concerning which 
CHARITIES are selected for receipt of Council funds.  He said that it seems like the Council Officers, 
rather than the members, are determining which CHARITIES are selected.   

o ORIGINAL WORDING:   "The Council agreed that future lists would be created with FULL 
PARTICIPATION OPEN TO ALL COUNCIL MEMBERS.  In other words, additional Charities will 
be considered later in the year; and officers can recommend, but will not implement the plan 
without submitting the decision to Council Vote.ò 

o CORRECTED WORDING:   ñIn other words, additional Charities will be considered later in the 
year; and members can recommend, but will not implement the plan without submitting the 
decision to Council Vote." 

¶ Motion to accept amended MINUTES (Mike Noe) and Seconded (Ed Grasso)                

¶ Motion passed by voice vote  
 
ADMISSIONS COMMITTEE ï Sean Kelly  

¶  No new admission requests  
 

GRAND KNIGHTôS REPORT ï Jeff Fry  
 

¶ GK thanks all members for a successful TRUNK OR TREAT.  Unfortunately it rained that evening; but 
people did enjoy it. 

¶ Thanks to all Veterans who have served our Country. 
 
 

FINANCIAL SECRETARYôS REPORT  ï Bill Forshey  
 

¶ FS Forshey presented 25th Anniversary award (Oct 1, 1993) and Life membership to PGK Ralph Conrad 
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BILLS 
 

¶ Tonightôs refreshments   $57.98  (Charles LeGuillon) 

¶ Supplies    $42.53  (Irene Forshey 

¶ Trophy engraving (Jim Maser) 21.35  (Ralph Conrad)  

¶ Postage    $7.20  (Ed Grasso)  
 
Motion to pay bills (Dick Linn) and second( Frank Somodi) 
Motion passed by voice vote 
 

COMMUNICATIONS  
 

¶  FS Bill Forshey sent out updated MEMBERSHIP CONTACT LIST  (check your email for a copy; or 
contact Bill to resend it to you) 

¶  GK Jeff Fry read ñThank You Notes" from the following 
o Cindy Bach of Common Treads for our Coats for Kids donations 
o Joan Hazen for our support during cancer treatment 
o From Weaver Athletic Boosters for donation to their program 
o From  Wasserman at "Unboundò (as recommended by Father Bob) for tuition and other help 
o From Yvette Diaz at Ardmore for supporting their Family Event with a $1000 donation 

 
AUDITORS/TRUSTEES ï Mike Noe  
 

¶ No Report 
 

    PROGRAM DIRECTOR   ï RALPH CONRAD 
o Ralph called on each Director (listed below) for a report 

 

CHURCH COMMITTEE ï Paul Wagner 
 

¶ We had a Corporate Communion this month ï attendance was less than normal 

¶ Scheduling of next yearôs Corporate Communion Masses and set ting up of 2019 KofC Server Schedule 
have been made  

¶ Initial contact with Loyola Retreat House has been made -- planning a Menôs Retreat in February or 
March 

¶ This yearôs Save Our Seminarians (SOS) project has ended. 
o We collected $85 
o Motion (Paul Wagner) to round up the annual donation to $150 and Second (by Dick Linn) 
o Motion passed by voice vote 

 

COMMUNITY COMMITTEE ï Mike Noe  
 

¶ Our sandwich Project (we pack lunches which are distributed by the Community Kitchen) will be 
held on November 27 at 6:30pm in the school kitchen.  

¶ 43 coats were given to Ardmore from the 93 coats collected this year.  All have been distributed to needy 

¶ December 6th--we are hosting a luncheon for special needs children and their teachers from 
Barberton West Elementary (down the road from PoP).  Menu will be hot dogs, chips, and 
beverages. Santa is going to be there to give kids a present 

o Dick Linn had 15 volunteers who offered to buy gifts for the kids ($20 limit); and he needs 
3 more volunteers.  After his appeal, three addition volunteers offered to join.    

o The Event will be form 11am to 1 pm. 
¶ Mike invites all interested Council Members to join him for a planning committee meeting -- Saturday 

(1:00pm) at Wadsworth Brewing Company 
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MEMBERSHIP COMMITTEE  
 

¶ Martin Cingle and Anthony Rinaldo have completed their First Degree Ceremony 

¶ Charles Heffernan completed his Third Degree Ceremony 

 
COUNCIL COMMITTEE ï Ralph Conrad 

 

¶ Bill Forshey is ready to sell the Christmas magnets and outdoor Nativity scenes.   

¶ Bill also has KofC decals (75¢ each)  
 

¶ December 9th--"Breakfast with Santa"--this is our annual Knights-sponsored event for the little (and not 
so little) ones of the parish.  We will host a pancake breakfast for all, and will collect donations for our 
"Coats for Kids" program.  Our "Coats" fund is about to be depleted as we are going to order cases of 
new coats this week to distribute to youngsters in need.  A sign-up sheet will be passed around at the 
meeting.  If you cannot attend the meeting, but would like to: 

a) Set up on Saturday, December 8th 
b) Work after the 8:00 Mass cooking/serving/busing tables 
c) Work after the 10:30 Mass cooking/serving/busing tables 
d) Work multiple shifts         

***Please notify Jeff Fry or Ralph know (Ralph will have the master list) 

¶ Ladiesô Night Out will not be scheduled until the New Year.  
 

Football CrazR  ï Ed Grasso  
 

¶ 26 tickets were sold ($520 sent to State Council)  
 

TECHNOLOGY COMMITTEE ï Ed Grasso  
 

¶ No Report  
 
Cash Club 
 

¶ Tonightôs regular drawing was won by Laura Fry #152 
 

FAMILY COMMITTEE ï Mike Breiding  
 

¶ December 14th (Friday) ï Christmas Caroling at Pleasant Pointe Assisted Living, followed by dinner for 
families at the PoP hall--dinner will be catered by Leach's.  The cost will be between $10 per person, with 
kids under 12 free.  Adult beverages of your choice can be brought to the dinner.  If you do not sign up 
tonight, contact Ralph Conrad or Diane Breiding. 

 

YOUTH COMMITTEE ï Jeff Fry 
 

¶ Trunk or Treat completed 

¶ Free Throw Championship packet was ordered.  This year we will open up the competition to children 
from the other parishes in the area and the home-school group 

 
CULTURE OF LIFE COMMITTEE ï Bill Forshey  

 

¶ The new START TIME or the Rosary on FIFTH SUNDAY (December 30) will be at 7:40am 
before the 8am Mass.  Paul Wagner will lead the prayer this time.  
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OLD BUSINESS 
 

¶ None 
 

NEW BUSINESS 
 

¶ Charity Program has been outlined (See Attachment 3).  Once the committee membership is determined, 
a meeting will be scheduled 

¶ John Kohler suggests that our Assembly put together a Christmas Basket for a needy family.  Father Bob 
will be recommending a needy family; and the Assembly will deliver it privately.  Dick Linn seconded the 
motion and volunteered to be the Chairman.  The motion was accepted by voice vote.   

¶ Dick Linn made a motion to purchase a Christmas gift for each of the 3 widows of our Assembly.  The 
suggestion was to buy a ham or a turkey.  Joe Urbanski seconded the motion.  The Assembly discussed 
this matter and decided we should talk to the widows to see it they wanted a whole ham or a whole 
turkey.  For example, a turkey breast or a partial ham might be more manageable for them. The motion 
was passed by voice vote. 

¶ Ralph Conrad recommended that we purchase 4 case of coats (12 coats) = 48.   
o Joe Urbanski seconded the motion.  Motion passed by voice vote.   
o John Vincent said he heard from Father James F. Kramer (330-666-1373) at Guardian Angels 

Parish, that he could use some coats from our Coats for Kids Program.    Ralph Conrad said he 
would pursue this matter.  

 
FOURTH DEGREE REPORT ï Dennis Jacobs 
 

¶ CHRISTMAS BANQUET scheduled for December 15 at KofC Hall in Wadsworth 
 

¶ TURNOUT ï Sunday December 2nd... St. Joseph Church, Cuyahoga Falls. Confirmation. Sign-
in 3:15, Mass at 4:00 pm.  

 

DISTRICT DEPUTYôS REPORT ï Kevin Hogan (absent)  
 

¶ No Report  
  
FIELD AGENT REPORT --  Arnold Paskay (216-438-1329 

Arnold.paskay@kofc.org)   
 
Á Arnold introduced himself. 
Á He has been Field Agent for 18 months 
Á He recently moved to Kent 
Á He asks that each member invite him to discuss insurance, financial instruments, and annuities. 

 
LECTURER ï Deacon Bob Youngblood   

Á Topic: Part 3 ï Heaven 
Á We have heard about 1. End of time, and 2. Purgatory, now we learn about heaven.  On 

earth, we live with faith, hope, and charity.  In heaven, there is no longer a need for faith 
or hope.  We will exist in a perfect state of Love.  
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PRAYER LIST: 
 
 
Our Brothers: 

Br. John Kohler 
Br. Tony Trenta 
Br. Paul Mong       
Br. Mike Dannemiller 
Br. Bill Forshey 
Br. Jerry Fry;  
Br. Jack Kilroy;  
Br. Bill McKinnon;  
Br. Mike Nichols Sr.; 
Br. Bill  Ranftl; 
Br. Richard  Reese 
Br. Rich  Symanski;  

 
Our Family 

Marianne  Maser;  
Ralph  Fox;   
Susan  Fox; 
Millie  Henderson 
Pat Williams, sister of Br. 
John Urbanski 
Pat Williams;  
Susan Swany (Dick Linnôs  
 

Our Friends: 
 Joan Hazen  

Tony and Corrine Rakoci;  
Terri Snyder;  
Mary Zinkovich 

  And all members of the armed forces of the United States. 
 
CLOSING CEREMONY ï closing prayer said, closing ode was not sung. Meeting ended at 8:09 pm. 
 
50/50 Drawing:  winner = Dave Bugajski  
 
             

 

               Respectfully Submitted by Dennis Jacobs, Recorder 
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Cash Club 
 

Cash Club October winner is #152, Laura Fry.  Congratulations! Thanks for your support. 
 

 

 

Special Education Student Christmas Luncheon 
 

The council will sponsor a Christmas luncheon for special education students from Barberton West 

Elementary School on December 6
th

 from 11:00 to 1:00 in the Hall.  If you volunteered to bring a gift, please 

wrap it and drop it off at the Rectory by December 2
nd

 or bring it to the Officerôs meeting on December 4
th
 at 

7:00.  All council members and wives are invited to attend.  Blue shirts/Pink shirts.     

  

 

The Breakfast with Santa pancake breakfast will be December 9
th

 after both Masses.  This is our 

major family event for the year and we need YOU to make it a success!  We can use your help after 

either of the Masses.  Wear your green shirt.  Ladies, wear your pink shirt or a red Christmas shirt.  

Contact Ralph Conrad or Bill Forshey.   

 

The council will prepare a Christmas basket for a needy parish family.  Please bring a monetary or 

non-monetary contribution (cash, gift cards, canned goods, etc.) to the December meeting.  Dick 

Linn is chairing this project.    CHARITY. 

 

  
: November 27

th
 at 6:30 PM in the Kitchen.       CHARITY. 

 

 

 

Our annual ñCoats for Kidsò campaign ran through the month of October.  We 

collected over 100 new or nearly-new coats plus sweaters, hats, and gloves (and a dog 

coat) that would be good for someone who is in need.  We will also be purchasing new 

coats.    CHARITY. 
 

DEGREES 
 Sunday, October 14

th
,
 

Chuck Heffernan 
completed the quest to full Knighthood by 

receiving the 3
rd

 degree. Chuck was accompanied 

by Chuck Krause, Bill Forshey, and Ralph Conrad.  

Chuck is pictured with Conferring Officer Paul 

Crowley after the exemplification.  

 

The council conferred 1
st
 degrees on Marty Cingle 

Jr ., left, and Anthony Rinaldo. on October 15
th
.   

     

      WELCOME, men!     

CURRENT  &  UPCOMING  COUNCIL ACTIVITIES    We Are an Active Council: Join Us!                 

PAST COUNCIL ACTIVITIES  
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Trunk- r- Treat 
Our annual Trunk -r -Treat was held on October 20

th
.  The rain couldnôt deter the kids from having safe begging 

fun.  Men and women of the council served hot dogs, cookies, and cider to a hungry crowd before the candy 

collecting trek began in the church hall.  

 

Fr. Bob speaks with the costumed children before the event began. 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

FAMILY FUN         KNIGHTS IN SERVICE  
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Washington DC Trip  

 

Br. Dick Linn  sponsored a 3 day bus trip to Washington D.C.  33 people 

enjoyed the weekend seeing the sights in Washington.  The comfortable 

transportation was by Baronôs. Some of the attractions visited were:  The 

Capitol building, FDR Monument, WWII Monument, Lincoln  Memorial, 

Vietnam Memorial, Korean War Memorial, White House, Jefferson 

Memorial, Martin Luther King Memorial, Mount Vernon,  Union Station, and Arlington National 

Cemetery .   

 

A highlight, on Sunday the group attended Mass at The Basilica of the National Shrine of the Immaculate 

Conception.  The council was welcomed publically at the Mass by Rev. Michael Weston, who recognized 

Council 14111 from Norton, Ohio.  He reminded the congregation of the long connection of the Knights of 

Columbus to the Basilica.   After Mass, the group ate lunch in the Basilica dining room.  Following lunch there 

was a Knightsô very informative VIP guided tour of the Basilica hosted by Dave Zahren, a local TV personality 

who hosts ñItôs Academicò (same as our Academic Challenge) at WJZ TV in Baltimore.  He is also a weather 

forecaster at WJLA, the ABC affiliate in Washington, DC.     

 

Six Knights from our council wore their blue shirts to Mass at 

the Basilica of the National Shrine of the Immaculate 

Conception.  

 

Left to right: John Kohler, Ralph Conrad, Dick Linn, Rick 

Linn, Deacon Bob Youngblood, and Frank Obreza.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Knights of Columbus provided the funds to build the Basilicaôs Knightôs 

Tower (on the left) nearly 70 years ago; and more recently provided funds for the 

Knights of Columbus Incarnation Dome which is all done in mosaic.    

 

 

 

(l) Basilica of the National 

Shrine of the Immaculate 

Conception 

 

 (r) Dome of the Basilica 

 

 

 

(l) Tower dedication plaque  

 

 

 

       Artisans added ñPlease pray for the Knights of Columbusò to the mosaic dome. 
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Council Donates to CDKL5 Research 
 
Ron Ralston was surprised by Knights members at the Parish 

Council meeting on October 24
th
.  Council Treasurer Frank Obreza 

presented Ron with a $500 check for The International 

Foundation for CDKL5 Research.  Also pictured are (left) GK 

Jeff Fry and (far right) our Council Parish Council Representative 

Chuck Krause.  Ron and Melissa have a daughter, Vivienne, who is 

affected by CDKL5.  The council has donated to the foundation 

previously through the Ralstonôs CDKL5 fundraiser ñViviôs Drive 

for the Cure Golf Outing.ò 

 

CDKL5 disorder is a rare genetic condition that was first identified 

in 2004. It is caused by mutations in the CDKL5 gene, which is 

found on the X-chromosome. Although many cases have been 

identified in boys, because of the location of the gene, this disorder mainly affects girls.  

 

Most children affected by CDKL5 suffer from seizures that begin in the first hours, days, weeks, or months of 

life. Children who have been diagnosed with CDKL5 disorder may have seizures starting within hours of birth, or 

as late as 8 months to 2 years of age. Some mothers have described feeling seizures even in the prenatal period. 

 

CDKL5 is a rare disorder however more children are being diagnosed as awareness of CDKL5 spreads. CDKL5 

mutations have been found in children diagnosed with Infantile Spasms, West Syndrome, Lennox-Gastaut, Rett 

Syndrome, cerebral palsy, autism and intractable epilepsy of unknown origin.  With continued research and 

awareness of CDKL5, it is hoped that a more comprehensive understanding of the spectrum of this disorder can 

be found, and continue the search for a desperately needed cure.   CHARITY. 
 

 

Twice is Nice!  
 

St. Vincent DePaul Society (SVDP) members also got a 

surprise as they were about to open their monthly meeting when 

Grand Knight Jeff Fry  showed up with a check from the council.   

 

This donation was the 2
nd

 donation made to the Society from the 

council this year.  In September the council pledged $50 for the 

1
st
 ten council members participating in the SVDP Walk for the 

Poor at Richfield Woods Park.  We made our goal and presented 

Larry with a check at the Walk.   The council has participated in 

the Walk for the Poor since 2012.   CHARITY. 
 

 

GK Jeff Fry presented a check for $500 to SVDP members 

Brother Larry Lauter  and SVDP President Rebecca Thomas. 
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±ŜǘŜǊŀƴΩǎ /ŜƭŜōǊŀǘƛƻƴ - ±ŜǘŜǊŀƴΩǎ 5ŀȅ - November 11th  
 

Council men and women hosted the coffee and donuts for the annual 

Veteranôs celebration after 8:00 Mass on November 11
th
.  Thanks, Mike 

Noe, Community Director, and his wife Teri,  and Ellen Leidy for your 

work to make this celebration a success again this year!    

 

 

 

Veterans gathered for the annual class photo. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Heaven 
 

The perfect communion of life and love with the trinity, the virgin Mary, the angels, and all the 

blessed is called heaven. Heaven is the ultimate end and the fulfillment of the deepest human longings. It is the 

state of supreme, definitive happiness. Heaven is the goal of the faith. Everything we believe - God, Jesus, the 

Church, Sacraments, Holy Spirit, revelation, saints, liturgy - points to and culminates in heaven.  God's desire for 

his creatures and his creation is to share in his Trinitarian life, the life of perfect love. Heaven is love, love in the 

fullest sense - love completed.  In 1 Corinthians 13:13, the apostle Paul wrote "so faith, hope, love abide, but the 

greatest of these is love." in heaven, there will be no need for faith, for we will be face to face with the object of 

faith, God.  There will be no need for hope, for all hope will be fulfilled. But love will stay, for the life of heaven 

is love. 

 

Heaven is beautiful, beyond anything that can be imagined or described.  There will be no boundaries, such as the 

"time" constraints that we know on earth.  Heaven is never experienced alone.  To love God is to love all those 

things and people loved by God.   

 

When we are tempted by sin, we need to reflect on what heaven will be like, and what we might be giving up. 

Nothing on earth is worth obtaining if we have to sacrifice our eternity in heaven. 

DEEPENING OUR FAITH ð Deacon Bob              Highlights  from the meeting  
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November 15 State Matching Funds due 

  22 THANKSGIVING 

  27 Sandwich Project ï 6:30 ï Hall kitchen 

December 4 Officerôs Meeting ï 7:00 - St Francis Room 

  6 Special Education Christmas Luncheon ï 11:00 - Hall 

  9 Immaculate Conception ï Holy Day 

  9 Breakfast with Santa ï after both Sunday Masses 

11 Business Meeting ï 7:00 ï St Francis Room 

14 Christmas Caroling & Christmas Dinner ï 5:45 PM ï Pleasant Pointe/View 
 

 

 

Next OFFICERõS Meeting: December 4th           Next REGULAR Meeting:  December 11th  
                                                                                Refreshments: Chuck Krause 

 
Prayer List:   Our Brothers:  Br. John Kohler; Br. Tony Trenta; Br. Mike 

Dannemiller; Br. Bill Forshey; Br. Jerry Fry; Br. Jack Kilroy;  Br. Bill McKinnon; Br. Mike 

Nichols Sr.; Br. Bill Ranftl ; Br. Richard Reese; Br. Rich Symanski; Our Family :  Susan 

Swaney, sister of Br. Dick Linn; Marianne Maser; Ralph Fox;  Susan Fox; Millie Henderson;  John 

Urbanski; Our Friends:   Joan Hazen; Tony and Corrine Rakoci; Terri Snyder; Mary Zinkovich  
and for all members of the armed forces of the United States.  Please also pray for those in need who choose not 

to be listed. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

December 8 Dennis Jacobs 

  24 Brian Toth 

  26 Bill Ranftl 

  30 Joe Lobello 

 
   

Fourth Degree ð SK Dennis Jacobs 
 

Joseph Bender Assembly #1766  

148 North Lyman Street, Wadsworth, OH 

Meetings are the second Thursday of the month. 
 

      Faithful Navigator: SK Dennis Jacobs 

 

December 2 Turn -Out   St Josephôs ï Cuyahoga Falls 

  5 Christmas Party  Bender Assembly Hall  

IMPORTANT DATES ð MARK THESE DATES DO WN NOW!  

Birthdays   

Council Mass Servers  for December: C. Krause & F Obreza 


